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Shukri Abdi
Bank of AmericaPlaza
901 Main Street, Suite 3300
Dallas, TX,75202
21 4-593 -9 1 1 6 Telephone
214-593-911 I Facsimile
sabdi@shorechan.com

March 27,2018

Via Federal Express ancl
E mail : rov@s c h es towitn c o m
Roy Schestowrtz
10 Blakemore Walk
Manchester M12 6PH
United Kingdom

Dear Roy Schestowitz:

Re: Cease and Desist Use of Copyrighted Material

It has come to our attention that you are responsible for unlawfully publishing Michael Shore's
photograph on the website www.techrights.org, as the named registrant and creator of the
website, in violation of the United States Copyright Act.l7 U.S.C. $ 101 et seq. We demand that
you immediately cease such infringing activity, desist from such infringing activity in the future,
and comply with the requirements set forth in this letter.

As you are no doubt aware, Mr. Shore has exclusive rights in his photographs, which you have
widely reproduced, published, andlor distributed without permission. Your unauthorized
reproduction, distribution, publication, andlor transmission of Mr. Shore's photograph on
www.techrights.org, including the following webpages, constitutes copyright infringement.

o http : I I techri ghts. or gl 20 I 8 I 03 I 1 8/anything-to -derail -ptab/
. Irttp : I I techri ghts. or gl 20 I 8 I 03 I 1 0/senate-vs-patent- scammers/

Specifically, the use of this image:

http: I I tecl'trights. org/wp-content/uploads/20 1 8/03/Michael-Shore j pg
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We hereby demand that you:

1. Immediately cease and desist from all further reproduction, distribution, publication,
transmission, and/or use of Mr. Shore's photograph and other copyrighted materials.
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2. Take down Mr. Shore's photograph from all websites for which you have any control or
authority, including but not limited to, the webpages listed above, and destroy all copies in
your possession.

Be advised that any failure or delay in complying with these demands will likely compound the
damages for which you may be liable. We expect substantive response to this letter no later than
the close of business on April 6,2018.

The above is not an exhaustive statement of all the relevant facts and law, and we expressly
reserve all equitable and legal rights and remedies, including the right to seek injunctive relief
and recover monetary damages.

Sincerely

Shukri Abdi
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